
 
 
 
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (A638 GREAT NORTH ROAD, BARNBY 

MOOR AND TORWORTH) (40 M.P.H. & 50 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2017 (1204) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make 
an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the effect of which will be to roads in 
Barnby Moor and Torworth in the District of Bassetlaw:- 
 
1. No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 40 miles per hour on the 

following length of road, 
 

 A638 GREAT NORTH ROAD from a point 75 metres north of the centre line of the    
            A634 Retford Road in a northerly direction to a point 270 metres north of the centre 
           line of the A634 Retford Road. 
  
2.     No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 50 miles per hour on the 

following length of road, 
 

 A638 GREAT NORTH ROAD from a point 270 metres north of the centre line of        
            A634 Retford Road in a northerly direction to a point 445 metres south of its junction 
           with Daneshill Road. 
 
  
Relevant documents may be inspected at the following addresses or by visiting the 
following website address www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/have-your-
say/consultations/:- 
 

   (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham    
      NG2 7QP. 

   (b) Retford Library, Churchgate, Retford, Notts DN22 6PE    
 
Written objections (stating grounds and quoting ref: 1204) must be received by me by the 

26th day of October 2017. 
 
The new speed limits are being introduced as part of the review of speed limits on all A and 
B roads in Nottinghamshire. The aim is to introduce the appropriate speed limit for the 
character of the road. The lower speed limits help to reduce the risk of accidents, reduce 
the noise nuisance and encourage non-motorised forms of transport. 
 
Via East Midlands,  
Improvements Manager 
Major Projects and Improvements 
County Hall,  
West Bridgford 
Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
or by e-mail – tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


